(Cheryl Reavie — St. Peter’'s Madoc and Phyllis MacKenzie — St. Columba Belleville)

All the congregations from the Presbytery of Kingston contributed to the making of the
quilt that was prepared in recognition of the 150" anniversary of the Presbyterian
Church in Canada. Fellow Commissioners who joined General Assembly this week,
enjoyed and admired the quilt.

We give a big thanks to student minister Julielee Stitt, quilters Ruth Shannon (Sand Hill

Pres.) and Lori-Kim den Otter (St Andrew's Pres, Kingston) for overseeing this project,
and all the ladies in our congregations.

The quilt will be on display at the national offices of the PCC before it will circulate
through our presbytery for display at each church. — Picture courtesy of Rev. Rebekah Mitchell



